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7th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day - Friday 15th March 
 
Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day so to raise money for Comic Relief we are asking families to 
simply donate online at https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1YsYOwm2pHZgBUhWr8ZL13 
or scan the QR code below. The school is no longer accepting cash donations.  
We invite all children and staff to come to school in something red on that day. Children can 
also wear red noses and Red Nose Day accessories. Participation is voluntary, but we hope to 
see as many people as possible taking part.    
 
Classes will be doing some Red Nose Day activities throughout the day to raise awareness of 
this good cause.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support and understanding. 
 
 
Bradley Young  
Headteacher 
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